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Chemical Safety Committee Minutes

November 28, 2001 2:30 PM

Room 102, Combs Research Building

University of Kentucky

Attendees:

Harold Burton



David Atwood





Todd Porter



John Lowry

Peter Huettl
 


Lee Poore

Meeting began at 2:35 pm without a quorum. September 29, 2001, meeting minutes were reviewed but could not be approved. The meeting continued but agenda items were either deferred or discussed for general information. 

1. New business

John Lowry to discussed implications of the new Patriot Act.  The act is an enhancement of the Antiterrorism Act.  Bush passed the act on October 26.  Title 8 is the specific section discussing the possession of dangerous biological agents.  In the future, persons using these listed chemicals will have to be approved and background checks performed.  Who is going to do the background checks is a question that is unresolved.  All these biologicals would be in a BL-3 lab or higher.

There may be issues that arise about security of chemicals on campus.  There is no central approval

2. Discuss changes to UK Model Chemical Hygiene Plan

Pete Huettl brought his changes marked in a book.

David Atwood suggested these pages be sent out.

Pete Huettl suggested that some important information that researchers would like to know.  This stresses the importance of the review process and even extensive changes to this program if neccessary 

3. Old Business

A. David Hibbard will discuss the information he has obtained about the clarification on worker’s compensation coverage memo.

B. John Lowry will report on liability for certified shippers of hazardous materials.

C. Lee Poore to give information about protocol for major accident.

4. Adjourn










